
 

 

Dear Parents 

Welcome to summer term 1. 

This term we would like to 

welcome Lola & Aurora to our 

St. Peter’s family, we hope they 

enjoy their time with us.   

This term our topic is ‘People 

Who Help Us’. We noticed over 

the past few terms that there’s 

been an increase of children 

needing support to work with 

their peers, so we thought we 

would concentrate on lots of 

team work and mutual respect.  

We start our topic looking at 

construction; we’re set-up a 

construction worksite in the 

role play room and challenge the 

children to build something 

together, let’s see what 

happens!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will then have discussions 

about VE day and celebrate the 

special event by creating our 

own snack using recipes from 

the 40’s. Please bear in mind 

when sending in lunches that 

we’ll be eating sandwiches, 

Yorkshire puddings & bread 

pudding for snack that week.       

We then move on to people who 

help us with specialities, such as 

opticians, doctors & dentists. 

Throughout the term we will be 

including ourselves as ‘people 

who help us’ as we encourage 

the children to help others and 

to be kind to one another. 

After the break we will 

continue our topic as we 

prepare some of our older 

children for BIG school! 

Tina and the team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

5th May – Southend Bradfield May 

Fayre 

14th May – Julia Hunt Lay Minister 

Visit 

15th May – Anita Clark 

Photographer visit (separate letter to 

come) 

16th May - Teddy Bears Picnic 

(separate letter to come) 

20th May – Rags 2 Riches Collection 

23rd May - End of Summer Term 1 

2nd June – Back to Preschool for 

Summer Term  

• In preparation for warmer weather, please apply sun cream to your 

child before session and supply a named bottle of lotion to be used 

later in the day. 

• If attending the May Fayre, please feel free to volunteer – St. 

Peter’s are manning the Candy Floss stall.  

• Could parents of School leavers please make their keyworker aware of 

the school your child will be attending in September.  

 

 

 

 

 

Join our committee  

2025/2026 

 

We will be looking for a 

Chairman 

Treasurer 

Fundraiser 

More info to come! 

 

 

 


